
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thursday 8 September 2022 is R U OK? Day. 

It is a day dedicated to inspiring and empowering everyone to meaningfully connect with 
people around them by asking the simple question “Are you OK?”. 

To support this message Bacchus Marsh Grammar invites all students to help show their 
support and share this important message 'R U Ok?' by wearing YELLOW accessories (Hair 
ribbons, hat, beanie, scarf, socks, scrunchie, headband, etc.) with their uniform. Please NO 
coloured hairspray or Facepaint. 

We look forward to seeing a sea of yellow on Thursday 8 September. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Rosalind Pittard 
Deputy Principal 


